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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to HB 3290 modifies the requirement to drive in the left hand lane by 

providing that driving in the left lane is not prohibited within the city limits of a municipality as 

long as the roadway is not part of the Interstate Highway System. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3290 has no fiscal impact. 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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